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13th February 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  

EIS Multi-sports Day 
 
On Monday 4th March, children from Y2 will be going to EIS Sheffield. The trip will be led by Mrs Jones.  All 
Local Authority risk assessments have been completed.  The coach will depart school around 9.30.and 
return before the end of the normal school day.   
 
The children will be taking part in a range of sporting activities at the EIS, along with a number of other 
schools.  The children will be required to wear their school PE kit (white T shirt, black shorts and suitable 
trainers) and a school jumper or cardigan.  Also included should be a packed lunch and drinks for the day. 
 
The cost of this trip will be (including insurance ) £5.50 to be made via ParentPay. Please contact the 
school office if you have any questions regarding payment.  All enquires will be treated confidentially.  This 
request is for a voluntary contribution and in no way represents a charge.  The contribution is genuinely 
voluntary and no parent/carer is under any obligation to pay and no pupils at the school will be treated 
differently according to whether or not their parents have made any contribution in response to the request. 
However, if insufficient contributions are forthcoming then the trip may have to be cancelled.  Please 
consent for this trip and make payment via ParentPay. 
 
Outings are enjoyable and a very valuable educational experience and we thank you for your support. 
 
Children will need a packed lunch including a drink (no glass bottles, fizzy pop or chocolate please).  If your 
child would like to order a school sandwich or is entitled to a free school meal please complete the reply 
slip. 
  
Children should come to school in their P.E. kit (they may wear jogging or tracksuit bottoms with P.E. shorts 
underneath).   
 
School expects children to behave in an appropriate, sensible manner and to follow the school code of 
conduct at all times. We reserve the right to refuse access to the visit for children who do not meet the 
acceptable criteria. 
 
If there is an emergency and it is important for you to contact your child during the visit, the telephone 
number is 01709 828242, the trip leader will then be contacted and your child informed.  If you have any 
further queries, please contact the class teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs C Oxborough 
 
 

Brinsworth Whitehill Primary 
Part of Wickersley Partnership Trust 

Howlett Drive, Brinsworth, Rotherham, S60 5HT 
Tel: (01709) 828242  

Head of School: Mrs C Oxborough  
E-mail: office@brinsworthwhitehill.org 
Website: www.brinsworthwhitehill.org 
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Year 2 school packed lunch for  EIS Multi Sports Day 4th March 2019 
 
 
NAME OF CHILD: ___________________________________________  CLASS: _________________ 
 
 
My child would like to order a chilled choice sandwich    YES/NO 
 
Please circle which options your child would like:     
 
Ham Cheese Tuna Turkey Egg 
Salad No Salad On White Bread On Brown Bread  
 


